
 
 

  

KEY DATES 
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Term 3 - Week 8 
 
Thursday 1st September 
Tall Poppy Virtual experience 
 
Friday 2nd September 
Last day for ‘Pie Drive’ orders 
Lighthouse Theatre (Year 3-6) @ 1.00  
Hoop-Time – Year 5-6 (Boy + Girl Team) 
Drama workshops – Years 3-6 
Clubs 12:30 
Sunday 4th September 
Father’s Day 
 

We wish all dads/father figures a 
happy Father’s Day. 
 
Term 3 - Week 9 
 
Tuesday 6th September 
Year 5-6 Melbourne Museum Excursion 
Parents’ Club @ 7.30 
Wednesday 7th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp (3 days) 
Thursday 8th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp 
Friday 9th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp  
Clubs 12:30 
 
 
Term 3 - Week 10 
 
Tuesday 13th September 
School Council 
Wednesday 14th September 
WSC Performance @ 10.30 
Parents’ Club (Pie Collection) 
Friday 16th September 
Final day of Term 3 
Footy Dress Up day 
Hot Dog Orders – Parents’ Club 
 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Jack for an 
excellent assembly presentation last 
Friday. Jack enjoyed organising the 
student showcases and helping them 
share their work with the audience. 
Jack was well organised and extremely 
efficient in his delivery. Well done, 
Jack! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal Conference 
Last week I was fortunate to 
participate in the Victorian Principal 
Association conference held in 
Melbourne. The guest speakers were a 
mix of motivational speakers and 
experts in educational leadership. 
One interesting point was that 
research indicates that having a single 
focus compared to multi-tasking is 
40% more time effective, yet how 
often as parents and educators are we 
trying to do many things at once. I 
really liked the way in which one 
presenter finished off every work day 
by jotting down their responses to 
these two prompts: 

Today I made progression on……. 
If I get ……….. done tomorrow, I will 
have a great day! 

 

 

Values Award 
Congratulations George (Year 3) for 
being presented with last week’s 
Values Award. George was 
acknowledged for including and 
respecting those he was playing with in 
the yard. George had a great week.  
He was also selected to showcase his 
narrative writing. Well done, George! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Billy (Year 4) on being 

presented with last week’s Melo 

Award. Billy was acknowledged for his 

outstanding work in the classroom, 

particularly related to numeracy. In 

doing so, Billy was showing the 

qualities of a great learner. Keep up 

the great work Billy! 

 
 

 
 

 

Zooper Doopers for 
sale  

each Friday – 50c. 

 

 

mailto:allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         

                 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 -2 Showcase 
Congratulations to the Year 1-2 students 
(Jake – Millar – Isla – Hayley – Lexi – 
Morgan) for showcasing their artistic 
bees. This activity was a follow-up from a 
book week activity that featured the 
picture story book, ‘Just One Bee.’ 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Year 3-4 Showcase 

Congratulations to the Year 3-4 students 
who shared their opening paragraphs of 
their narrative writing. They all read with 
passion and enthusiasm. Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hoop-Time 
Our Year 5-6 Boys and Girls Hoop-Time 
teams are looking forward to their 
competition this Friday. Mr Rock and Mr 
Dwyer will coach the respective teams. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLUBS 
Remember our CLUBS Program is into 
the second round and will continue on 
Friday. This Friday there will be some 
adjustments to some clubs impacted by 
the Year 3-6 performance and Hoop-
Time. 

 
Book Week 

What a week for Literacy! We thank all 
our students, parents and staff for their 
effort and contribution to Book Week. 
The parade was great fun and the 
student led activities celebrating the 
award-winning books were well 
organized and appreciated. It was 
amazing to see our students enjoying 
their reading, presenting and 
celebrating literacy in general and 
sharing and being so proud of their 
work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Lighthouse Theatre 
Set against the backdrop of the 
Australian Goldrush of 1857, YONG is a 
new Australian play by Jenevieve 
Chang. Mixing historical fact and 
narrative fiction, YONG takes us on a 
journey across land and sea, from China 
to the goldfields of Australia. Yong and 
his father leave their small village and 
travel across the seas hoping to strike 
gold and find their fortune in the 
goldfields of Ballarat. Faced with 
momentous change, Yong’s courage 
and inner strength are tested, 
and in overcoming difficult 
challenges, he discovers a resilience in 
himself that he never knew he had. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion 
Survey 
The survey will be open from 

Monday 15 August to Friday 16th 

September.  

This link will take you directly to the 

survey. 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent 

Select the School - Allansford & 

District Primary School 

Enter the School PIN- 725332 

When complete, please click on the 

tick button at the end of the survey 

to submit your answers.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pie Drive 
This Friday 2nd September is the final 
day for our Parents’ Club Pie Drive 
fundraiser. Please remember to get 
your order in if you would like some 
delicious pies to have in the freezer.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5-6 Museum Excursion 
Next Tuesday 6th September, 
students in Year 5-6 will participate 
in an excursion to the Melbourne 
Museum. Due to the Year 5-6 camp 
being reduced due to Covid earlier 
this year, monies have been used to 
reduce the cost of this excursion. For 
those students who had paid their 
camp in full, the outstanding 
payment for the excursion is $8.00. 
For those students who had not paid, 
the cost will be $65.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3-4 Camping Experience 
Students in Years 3-4 will participate 

in the Halls Gap Camp commencing 

Wednesday 7th September and 

returning on Friday 9th September.  
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